
School House

NEWSLETTER
Nov - Dec

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 653 1996 - Email: ffn10@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

Covid19 update 
We are continuing to work in bubbles and have introduced the use of face masks at close contact 

care times such as nappy and mealtimes. This is to protect both staff and children from 
transmitting the virus to one another. All parents must also now wear masks at drop off and 

collection unless exempt. Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Due to current Covid19 restrictions our usual staff training day which is held on the first weekday 
of the year (Monday 4th January 2021) has been postponed to Monday 5th July 2021. Therefore, 

on Monday 4th January 2021 we will be operating as normal.

Lambs 
The Little Lambs have been on a trip around 
the world as they learnt about different 
countries and their cultures. This included 
countries such as Italy, the UK, and Ireland. 
They looked at pictures of buildings from 
around the world and had a go at recreating 
them in the home corner. We also focused on 
colour recognition by exploring the country 
flags. The children enjoyed tasting and 
smelling a variety of ingredients local to the 
countries they were focusing on each day. 
One of their most favourite things to do was 
create some Irish stew in the home corner! 

Ducks 
In Bubble 2, the children 
have enjoyed lots of 
Halloween fun! We 
carved out our very own 
pumpkin and then used 
the flesh in a sensory tuff 
tray. The children 
enjoyed reading a variety 
of Halloween themed 
books and perfecting 
their zombie moves 
during dancing sessions! 
To take the children on a 
learning journey, we used 
some pumpkin to make a 
cake which the children 
reported to be spookily 
delicious! 



Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 653 1996 - Email: ffn10@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

Party time! 
a t  t h e  s c h o o l  h o u s e

0161 653 1996

Farmers 
In Bubble 3, the children have been 
focusing on learning about 
transformations and changes. The 
children enjoyed a variety of experiences 
such as ice painting, volcano explosions 
and a skittles experiment where they 
watched the colours mix to make a 
rainbow in a plate of water. This was a 
great way to support the children’s early 
science skills as they made predictions, 
tested their ideas, and changed approach 
as required. 

Parent Feedback – Google Reviews
We were so overwhelmed with the feedback sent to us following our recent request on 
ParentZone. Thank you so much to all the parents who took the time to write such 
lovely messages and offer their suggestions on how we can continue to support you. 
We would hugely appreciate it if you could leave a review on Google so other parents 
can also see your perspective on the nursery. 

Happy Holidays!
We would like to say thank you to all parents for your co-operation during these unusual times. We hope next 
year brings some form of normality back. We hope you have a lovely Christmas break and we look forward to 

welcoming you back in 2021.

Parents Evening/2-year 
checks 
Due to Covid-19, our normal parents evening has been 
cancelled. However, the staff team are busy compiling 
reports to share with you so you will still receive a written 
report on your child’s development. We will liaise with you 
over the phone should you have any concerns about your 
child’s development or suggestions of next steps. 2-year 
checks that were due in our May parents evening will also be 
carried out at this time. Please ensure you return the 2-year 
check report that has been put in your child’s bag as your 
child’s key worker will need this information to write your 
child’s 2-year check report.  

Dates for your Diary 
Christmas Jumper Day
Friday 11th December 

Polite request of a donation of £1 for RSPCA 

Christmas Party Week 
Monday 14th December 2020 to

 Friday 18th December 2020
(more info coming soon!) 

Term ends
Friday 18th December 2020 

Nursery closes
Thursday 24th December 2020 @ 1pm 

Nursery re-opens
Monday 4th January 2021 


